
South Korean officials test
positive for COVID-19 after
attending U.S. trade show

Reuters news agency is reporting on Wednesday that more than 30 officials from major South
Korean companies who attended the giant CES tech trade show in Las Vegas last week tested
positive for COVID-19 while in the US.

Seoul, January 13 (RHC)-- Reuters news agency is reporting on Wednesday that more than 30 officials
from major South Korean companies who attended the giant CES tech trade show in Las Vegas last week



tested positive for COVID-19 while in the United States.

About 20 officials from Samsung Electronics and about six at SK Group, parent of energy firm SK
Innovation and chipmaker SK Hynix, were among those who tested positive for the virus after attending
CES, the sources said.

Hyundai Heavy Industries also said six of its employees who attended tested positive and were
quarantined, and some have been released since.

South Korea’s health authority said on Wednesday that its COVID-19 cases bounced back to above 4,000
for the first time in six days, possibly due to the the Omicron variant.   At least 4,388 new cases were
reported, including 4,007 local infections, raising the total caseload to 674,868, according to the Korea
Disease Control and Prevention Agency (KDCA).

According to Yonhap news agency, the government will assess later on Wednesday the risk level of the
pandemic and decide on possible revisions to the current social distancing rules.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/282686-south-korean-officials-test-positive-for-covid-19-
after-attending-us-trade-show
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